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Sixth Sense 
  Which Week? 

This Week: Monday 11th March (Week 1) 

Week After: Monday 18th March (Week 2) 

Information, Advice and Guidance: Massive thanks to Gareth from the University of Lincoln coming in to 

speak to our Year 13 students regarding the next steps for their applications to University in order for them to be fully informed of 

what the process is moving forwards, that essentially begins with applying to Student Finance England (SFE) via the www.gov.uk/

student-finance-register-login page that sets-out the process in addition to providing further advice and guidance such as their ’ 

Get undergraduate student finance: step by step’ section. 

National Careers Week Opportunities 

Despite National Careers Week taking place last week, there are some great events coming 

up for students to take advantage of. For Year 12, this includes Unifrog’s virtual UK Uni-

versity Fair. My experience of the online platform used for these has been exceptional, allowing you to move to the virtual ‘room’ for the aspects 

you are interested in an easy to use and effective manner. ALL of you are registered with Unifrog and can register for the event via the following link: 

CLICK HERE.  

For Year 13, please find a link to a variety of Apprenticeship vacancies related to HS2. Please click on the link below to go to their careers portal: 

CLICK HERE. Apprenticeships are a great option for you to launch a careers, upskill, or retrain in a diverse range of exciting industries – from space 

engineering to sports coaching to food preparation and beyond. There are thousands of apprenticeship vacancies on offer, and more than 690 high-

quality apprenticeships approved for use by employers. 

World (Book Day) of Fun! 
Last Thursday saw the TGAK staff fully commit to World Book Day! With the stimulus of 

Roald Dahl as a starting point, each faculty took a book of their choice as inspiration for 

their own area and to build their costumes around.  

The ebb and flow of a normal day was therefore somewhat different as you bumped into 

Fantastic Mr Fox in the corridor, a ‘Giant Peach’ at the photocopier or indeed Miss 

Trunchbull at Student Services!!! 

As ever, the students were on great form in accepting this change to the norm, were 

generous in the comments to staff in letting them know how good their costumes were 

and for playing their own part in taking part in a reading session specially centred around 

World Book Day during the morning reading session. 

Staff have already started thinking about what their costumes might look like next year!  

For those who are feeling confident, I think it might a good opportunity for the Sixth 

Form to play a part in through dressing up as a book related from their favourite book. 

What do you think? Further details about World Book Day and the books that be ex-

changed for their voucher (that can be collected from their tutor if not already) can all be 

found via the following link: https://www.worldbookday.com/ 
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